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In preparation for the Coronation of King Charles III we will be holding a Coronation picnic on the school field next Friday 
5th May. All Parents, Carers and children are invited to come along. 
 

We will open the gates to the right of our main reception at 1.50pm until 2pm. Please collect your child from their class 
and take them to the school field for the celebrations to begin. You are welcome to bring along drinks and snacks to 
share but please do not bring any alcohol or food containing nuts of any type. We will have music playing and the Year 6 
tuck shop will be open if you would like to purchase items from a selection of sweets and drinks.  
 

All children are invited to wear to school clothing in red, white or blue. In the morning the children will be taking part in 
activities relating to the Coronation and you will be able to see the results of their hard work in the afternoon.  
 

You are welcome to take your children home from 3pm or stay until the usual home time. Any Parents who are not able 
to come along to the picnic should collect at the usual home time – your child will be looked after by their class teacher 
throughout the event and we will make sure that they have some treats to eat. 
 

We hope to you see as many of you there as possible. 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
On Thursday this week, the children took part in the World Daily Mile Event. The aim of this event is to highlight to the 
children the benefits of exercise and how it can be slotted into daily life. Each class ran or walked for approximately 15 
minutes. Whilst this exercise takes part on most days, we wanted to showcase it on Thursday to remind the children why 
we do it. 
 

A reminder that Year 6 SATs tests will be taking place in just over a weeks’ time – they start on Tuesday 9th May. Please 
make sure that your Year 6 child is in school on time. If you could please avoid making any appointments during this time 
that means your child arrives late or has to leave early from school as these exams are very important for them.  
 
Today we say goodbye to Miss Smith, who is very excited to take up her new role as SENDCo next week.  I am sure you 
will join us in wishing her well for the future. 
 

          We are delighted to announce the return of the Year 6 tuck shop to raise funds for  
              their leaving celebrations. 
                                                     

           Every Wednesday and Friday from 3.30 to 3.45pm they will be offering a variety of  
                                                     goods to purchase from the main Hall. 

      
     You can choose from;  
     Sweetie bags – 50p/£1.00, Cans of fizzy drink – 80p, Fruit Shoots – 50p 
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Above and Beyond Students 
 

 
                      

RMB – Mutas     RNN – Jensen     1AK – Isaac    1DS – Tilly     2LW – Freddie 

 

2HJ - Shauna   3/4HN – Muskan     3/4KS – Ayaan     3/4SH – Larysa 
 

5/6EG – Maseeh      5/6JO – Jerusha 

 

  

Congratulations to the following children for going above and beyond. 
They have earned a special treat! 

 

Dates for Your Diary 
May: 
1st       May Day bank holiday (School closed) 
5th       Royal Picnic for families  
8th       Bank holiday for the Coronation of King Charles III (School closed) 
9th-12th      Year 6 SATs Tests – Please do not book appointments during this time. 
12th       Non-Uniform day for House of the spring term – Red House 
17th            Year 3 / 4 Trip to British Museum 
18th       Jennifer Killick, Author visit for Years 4, 5 and 6 
19th        1AK Class Assembly 2.45 pm 
24th/25th     Heathrow Explorers for Year 6 
26th            1DS Class Assembly 2.45 pm  
29th       Spring Bank Holiday (School closed) 
 

June: 
5th               Sorted Theatre – Year 6 Transition pm 
6th        Sports Day for: Year 3 / 4 am; Year 5 / 6 pm 
7th               Sports Day for: Pond and Reception am; Year 1 and 2 pm 
12th/16th    Year 6 swimming lessons  
16th             Father’s Day Breakfast 
16th             2HJ Class Assembly 2.45 pm 
22nd         Sorted Theatre – Year 6 Transition Parents Meeting 
29th             Sports for All Sponsored Event  
29th               Welcome Meeting for New to Reception September 2023 – 4pm      
 
 

                                                                        

 
 

 

HOUSE POINTS: 
Blue – 803             Red – 885                     Yellow – 961     Green - 824 
 

We want your socks! 
    

We desperately need any spare socks, tights, skirts and trousers – particularly 
for children aged 6 and upwards.  

 
It’s that time of year when there are puddles and mud in and around the playground and, as much as we try to 
keep them away, children seem to be drawn to it. Anything black, navy, grey or white would be gratefully 
received, although we would welcome any colour. Please hand them into the school office. 

 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Attendance 
Best attendance for week ending 21st April 2023 

with 93.2%: RNN 

 93 children were late into class last week. 

Being late for school disrupts the children already in class and does not give your child  
a good start to their school day 

Please be in school by 8.40am 
 
 
 
 

Attendance for W/C 
17th April: 

85% 

Attendance for the 
school year 2022-2023: 

90.95% 

Pupil Absence & Appointments 

 

If your child will be absent due to sickness, please inform us no later than 8.45am. This can be done by telephoning the 
school on 0844 836 2095, sending an absence text to 07908 677175 or emailing the school at 
attendance@fraysacademytrust.org. 
 
If you do not receive an answer on the telephone, please leave a message stating your child’s full name, class and the 
reason for their absence. Please advise the nature of their illness – we need more detail than just “unwell”. 
 
Please inform the school office using the above details. Please do not just inform your child’s class teacher as they are 
very busy and may not have time to inform the office before the end of registration and this may result in you receiving 
an absence message. 
 
Appointments – Please try to obtain appointments for yourself or your child outside of school hours. Being late into school 
or leaving early disrupts their day and can hinder their learning. We will require evidence of the appointment if it falls within 
the school day.  

 

May Half Term Holiday Music Course 
Band Skills Workshop  

A 4-day half-term workshop for Hillingdon children and young people to learn skills  
on the guitar and drums. 

 
Hillingdon Music Service are pleased to announce that their popular Band Skills course will run again during May 
half term. 
 
Band Skills is an opportunity for 11-18-year-olds to meet other musicians and learn or improve their skills on the 
guitar and drum kit. The course is open to any students in that age group attending school or living in the 
Borough of Hillingdon. 

Dates: Tuesday 30th May - Friday 2nd June (NB no courses on Bank Holiday Monday) 
Cost: £64 (£12.64 for concessions) 
Venue: Antonin Artaud Building, Brunel University 

The course has three levels and runs as follows: 
·           10 am - 12 pm Beginners 
·           1 pm - 3 pm Improvers 
·           3:30 pm - 5:30 pm Advanced 

Places are limited at each level - parents/carers can find out more and apply for the course by signing up here. 
 

 

 

mailto:attendance@fraysacademytrust.org
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